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Dear Parent/Carer 

S1 – Targeted Parents’ Night 

On 1 November 2021, we are offering parents of children in S1 an opportunity to raise or discuss any 
early concern following this week’s distribution of S1 reports and as we reflect upon term 1. 

Please note, this opportunity is not part of our universal offer to parents. It is a unique and proactive 
opportunity to discuss any early concerns or raise any questions with a key member of staff – based on 
new or emerging concerns arising from your child’s report or experiences so far. This opportunity should 
not be used if you are already in communication with the school regarding your child. 

The Guidance team, Support for Learning Principal Teacher and S1 Year Head will be available from 
4.30pm on an individual basis. 

If you wish to make an appointment, please complete this short online form by 24 October: 
https://tinyurl.com/S1TP-1NOV.  We will then confirm, by text, your allotted time when you can expect 
to receive a call from a member of staff. Appointments will be by telephone and will last 5 minutes each. 

I do hope this new approach is helpful. 
 
Thank you. 
 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
 
 
          
 
 
 


